
Friday 20th June 2025
What a great week it has been, with two sports days, a cricket
tournament, a beach trip and class photos, all whilst children
have been undertaking some end of year assessments!
Thank you so much to everyone who came along to the 
sports days.  It was wonderful to see so many family and friends.

Diary Datesfriends - thank you!

Mon 23rd - Fri 27th June:  Year 4 Camp
Tues 24  June:  Y6 Camp Meeting at 15:30th

Wed 2  July - Year 6 County Cricket Finalsnd

Fri 4  July: Year 6 Performances - Information
has been sent separately.
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Mon 7th - Weds 9th July: Year 6 Camp
Tues 8  July - Year 5 County Cricket Finalsth

Weds 9  July - Year 4 County Cricket Finalsth

Tues 22nd July:  Last Day of Term (1:45pm)

Thurs 4th September: Return to School

The Friends of Biscovey, a hard-working group of
parents, have been busy raising money for the
school in a variety of ways for some time now.
Last week, we had an exciting delivery - a brand
new covered bench from Just Fir!  It has come at
the perfect time, with the sun shing this week it
has already been put to good use with children
enjoying a moment in the shade.  THANK YOU!

We have three areas that we ask all children
to practice at home each week:

Maths: Time spent on TT Rockstars every day.
Reading:  Make sure to read every day.
Spellings: Practice the spellings sent home
every day.
                         

Homework

before about always trying your best; looking at the outcome of something you have done and 
knowing that you could not have achieved any more.  This week, the children can definitely 
say that!

Well done to all and enjoy a well deserved weekend!                    
Mr. Wallbank

Whilst sport does teach us about winning and losing, we also 
saw great sportsmanship, superb team work and children being
successful by achieving their own personal best.

I’ve been particularly proud of how the children have applied
themselves whilst undertaking their assessments, showing great focus,
determination and an enthusiasm to succeed.  I’ve spoken in assembly 
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Certificate winners

CONTACT US
COUNTY FINALS - 3rd time!

The office can be a busy place, so we
encourage you to email where possible.  Please
send any emails to hello@biscovey.org.uk

Our telephone number is 01726 812949

We ask that all class teachers are in the
classroom welcoming the children and settling
them into their morning activities.  Therefore,
we encourage you to speak to teachers at the
end of the day when collecting children should
you wish.  Messages can be left with the person
on the gate in the morning if needed, who will
pass them onto the class teacher.

Our PSA, Miss. Marks, may be able to help if you
wish to discuss any worries you have about your
child, or if you need to seek advice about 
your child at home. 

This week our Year 5 cricket team travelled to
St. Erme in the Mid-Cornwall qualifying event
and performed superbly, winning every game
to qualify for the county finals.
That means all three teams, from Year 4, 5 and
6, have all qualified for their respective county
finals in July!  

Star of the Week!

Juniper:   Valeria
Palm:  Adelle & Roha
Sycamore: Matteo
Cedar:  Rylie
Maple:  Oliver R
Rowan:  Daisy C
Ash:  Indi & Isla
Hazel:  Bayleigh-Mae

We were very impressed by our Year 3 children,
who this week travelled to Harlyn Bay to take
part in an activity day full of beach games and
bodyboarding, learning about the water and
how to stay safe at the same time.
They then returned to school rather tired, where
they enjoy a film and barbecue!
They behaved brilliantly, both in terms of how
they conducted themselves, but also in their 
        approach to learning a new skill; showing 
                determination and enthusiasm!

year 3 activity day

BOOK FAYRE
We are holding a book fayre in school on
Monday and Tuesday next week.
Children can visit the fayre during the day, or
you are welcome to come along with your child
after school between 15:20-15:45.
You can peruse and order books, with every
purchase you make helping to add books to
our school library too!

YEAR 6 Performance
Our Year 6 children are already rehearsing for
their end of Biscovey performance of Shrek The
Musical!
Performances will take place on Friday 4  July,
with tickets available on ParentPay now.
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Priority will be given to parents in Year 6 first.
Any remaining tickets will be available for
anyone else to buy in a couple of weeks time.



This Week in
Pictures

Friends of Biscovey
Our New Bench!

Sports Days



BRAND NEW CD!BRAND NEW CD!
B I S C O V E Y  A C A D E M Y  C H O I RB I S C O V E Y  A C A D E M Y  C H O I R

OUT NOWOUT NOW

P U R C H A S E  Y O U R  C O P Y  V I A  P A R E N T P A YP U R C H A S E  Y O U R  C O P Y  V I A  P A R E N T P A Y
J U S T  £ 3 . 0 0  E A C HJ U S T  £ 3 . 0 0  E A C H

S O M E O N E  Y O U  L O V E DS O M E O N E  Y O U  L O V E D

T I M E S  L I K E  T H E S ET I M E S  L I K E  T H E S E

ONLY
3.00
each




